

Sunnyside Acres Urban Forest Newsletter Spring 2020

Social Distancing is Easy in the Forest

We would like to thank everyone for the care they have shown both to the forest and to each other. Social distancing has been managed by stepping to the edges of the trails to allow other walkers to pass; the plants and fungi have not been disturbed and the peacefulness and fresh air that the forest offers have been respected.

Time spent in the forest contributes to our well-being.

Upcoming events

Date to be announced: Fall Planting Day

Photo Contest Winners

Thank you to everyone who entered and special congratulations to winners and runners up: Sussi Tanner, Sandi Panton, Carolyn Fountain, Jessie Vance: 3rd, Peter Rhode: 2nd, Andie Ursaki: 1st. We loved seeing the forest through your lenses!

Membership Perks

Please check your membership card's expiry date. If it is current you can receive: 15% off at ArtKnapps on King George 10% off at Potters on 192nd Street 10% off at Wild Bird Store on King George You can click below to renew today!

www.SunnysideAcres.ca

We now accept membership payments by electronic fund transfer.